
 

Term 3 Dates                                          

22nd July - 27th September 

Dental Unit on Site 

From Monday 19th August 

School Hall Handover! 

The school will have our Hall 

Opening on Monday 2nd 

September at 9am with a 

small assembly 

Y5/6 Visique Eye Check 

Tuesday 3rd September: All 

Y5/6s who opted to go need 

to be at school by 9am 

BoT Meeting 

6pm: Tuesday 10th Septem-

ber 
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 Up Coming EVENTS 

He mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa—I extend a 

very warm greeting to you all! 

What a quick term this has been. I can’t believe 

that it is the end of Week 6 of Term 3 already and 

we only have 4 more weeks left! 

Today we have been raising money for the Can-

cer Society through our school’s mufti-day! 

Thanks to all the children, parents/caregivers 

and whanau who have contributed today to 

such a worthy cause. We have raised approxi-

mately $280! A huge ‘ups’ to the staff and chil-

dren who got into the spirit of the day dressing in 

yellow, blue and green! Mr Anwyll wins the unof-

ficial ‘Best Dressed’ award for his lovely mullet 

and yellow hat! 

I also want to extend a very warm thank you to 

Mr Knight and Ms Lightbourne who were our 

main organisers for our school cross-country on 

Tuesday. I am glad the weather held out for the 

event and many children should be proud of 

their achievements, especially their determina-

tion and commitment to do their personal best 

Thanks to Alicia W for these pics!          Timu Niwa 
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School information 

Habitual Lateness 

Thanks to all those families who are mak-

ing the effort to get to school on time. In 

Week 5 we had an average of 8.6 students 

arrive late for school each day. This week it 

has dropped to an average of 7.4 students 

arriving late for school each day. Let’s aim 

to get it below 5 late students each day! 

Keep aiming for RICHER! 

STUDENT ABSENCES – You can text your 

child’s absent message to 027 758 5514, call 

the school office at 06 327 8229 or notify us 

via our school app.  

Onsite Dental Team 

Our dental team have been asked to collect 

teeth for an Otago University study. 

The criteria for the collection of teeth is baby 

molar teeth that have come out of the 

mouths of 9-11year olds.   

Please contact our dental team if you wish to 

donate any “wiggly” teeth.   There is a con-

sent form for parents/caregivers to complete 

with more information about the study issued 

at this time. 

The University are giving each child who do-

nates any number of molar teeth a one off 

$10 voucher from Warehouse Stationery or 

New World Supermarket.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

RICHER CORE CULTURE 

 

The following students were drawn out of the Core 

Culture card award chest for  

demonstrating one or more of our RICHER  

values.  Thankyou for choosing to be a RICHER per-

son. 

 

16/8/2019 

Toby Spring for showing Endeavour 

Jhai Te Whatu for showing Respect, Inclusion, C-

operation and Endeavour. 

Aynjel Rogersfor showing Respect, Inclusion, C-

operation and Endeavour. 

Rico Ingley for showing Respect, Inclusion, C-

operation and Endeavour. 

23/8/2019 

Jacob Mamea-Ostlerfor Respect and Co-operation. 

Kaydee Hulme for showing Respect  and Coopera-

tion.  

Zoe McDowell for showing Respect and Co-

operation. 

Faiesea Leitupo or showing Endeavour 

 

 

KAI KETE RECIPIENTS 

16/08/2019 Cobham-Shulz, Arama, Faletaogo and 

McKenna families 

23/08/2019 Rowe, Mitchell, Beatson and Clarkson 

families 

 

 

 

Road Safety: Please encourage your 

children to use the crossing if you are 

parked on the other side of the road 

from school. We had a ‘near miss’ last 

week. Keep your children safe! 

WELCOME: 

Welcome to new student Kaydee 

Hulme who has started with us at 

James Cook in Room 4! We hope 

your learning journey takes flight 

here!! 


